
November 23, 2021, 7:05 P.M., Greenfield Township Municipal Building, a regular meeting
of the Greenfield Township Board of Supervisors. 
Present: Steve Rathmann, Sal Fedele and Renee Wagner. Kevin Bartlett was absent. 
Sal Fedele stated that Public Comment would be accepted throughout the meeting as items
were being discussed and before each vote. No public was present. 
The Dougan Road Dirt & Gravel Roads grant application was unofficially approved. It will be
a 2-year project. Notice of the award will be received soon.
Nothing to report on Recreation. 
No Old Business was presented. 
No New Business was presented.
The Budget was discussed. Taxes were discussed. Sal Fedele would like to raise the millage to
3.34, with one mill dedicated to dirt and gravel road improvement. The prior years surfaced
roads projects were discussed. Steve Rathmann stated that he would consider one half of a
mill increase. Steve stated he was concerned with the impact to the residents. Sal said that
people want the roads improved. Sal is to get a list of people with signatures of those people
okay with the millage increase. The millage will be discussed again with the full board present
at a special meeting on December 6 .th

Wages were discussed, vacation was discussed, and hiring an additional employee in January
was discussed. All of these items will be discussed again at the December 6  meeting. th

Steve Rathmann made a motion to adjourn. Sal Fedele seconded. Motion carried unanimously. 
Meeting adjourned at 7:57 p.m..

Respectfully Submitted,

Renee M. Wagner
Secretary


